
[Type here] 
 If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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This Week… 
We have been rehearsing the story of 

The Enormous Turnip and the children 

have planned an adaptation of the story 

in a zig-zag book. We will be rewriting 

the story next week.  

In Maths we have been counting in 2s, 

5s and 10s paying particular attention 

to our 2s. We linked this learning to 

money to help us work out amounts.  

Next week in Maths we will be looking 

at 2D shape. 

 

  

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli’s 

Weekly Newsletter. 
24th January 2020 

Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am 

– 8:55am 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

 

 

6th Feb – NSPCC Maths Morning 

14th Feb – Break Up 

25th Feb – Back to school 

31st March – Easter Activity Day 

2nd April – Easter Celebration @10am (all 

welcome) 

3rd April – Break Up 

 

 

 

Certificates and Awards 
 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Tom 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Peace–  

Charlie 

Year 6 were completely overwhelmed 
with the whole school support for our 
'Compassion Cake Sale' this week.  Thank 
you so much to everyone who bought a 
cake and/or sent in a donation.  We 
raised a massive £184 which is enough 
to Sponsor a child for 6 months!  Once 
again, the children and parents at Lea 
Endowed have shown how we can love 
and care for others with compassion and 
kindness, just as Jesus intended. We will 
keep you updated with our Sponsorship 
when we have further details and we 
hope to do another fundraiser in the 

Summer Term.  Thank you again 🙂 
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